
Carroll County School System is 
accepting applications for Online 
Campus for 9th-12th graders for 
the spring semester! 

•  Personalized Learning Experience 
•  Alternative to In-person Learning
•  Seeking Highly Motivated Students 
•  Live and Self-paced Classes 
•  Pairs Well with Dual Enrollment

Please register for a parent/student 
information session at the following 
times by using the QR code below.

Tues, November 2nd 9:00am
Wed, November 3rd 6:00pm
Thur, November 4th 3:00pm
Fri, November 5th 12:00pm

carrollcountyschools.com

* Students currently enrolled in Online Campus do not need to re-apply.


